
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Thank you for all of your support in enabling our children to have a smooth and settled start to a 

new academic year – the children are arriving on school site with smiles and a positive attitude 

which is wonderful to see. 

 

Please can we remind you of a few requirements to help keep us all safe. 

·         Only one adult per family should be on school site at drop off and pick up times.  

Older siblings who are not pupils at Norwood should not be on school site 

·         There is a requirement for all adults to socially distance whilst on school site 

·         Scooters and bikes should not be ridden on school site – this is a rule that is in place 

at all times, not just whilst we deal with the current Covid-19 situation 

·         The trim trail should not be used by any child, including pre-schoolers, and again - 

this is a rule that is in place at all times, not just whilst we deal with the current Covid-19 

situation 

 

Children arriving late and after their buzzer has gone will need to signed in by an adult at the 

school office.   

 

The office will then ask you to walk your child to the external classroom door and contact an adult 

from that bubble who will meet you at the door. 

 

Working together and adhering to the requirements is the best way we can all keep safe and 

hopefully keep school fully open for our children and families. 

 

Again – thank you for your support and understanding in these very different times. 

 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 
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                                  PE4 7DZ 
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